
Attention 
Blood supply is at dangerously LOW levels! 

Your community URGENTLY needs you!   

Holidays have depleted the blood supply and patients rely on your life-saving gifts. 

We encourage you to give serious 

consideration to donating at our community 

blood drive 

For appointment call 1-800-7TO-GIVE, or visit versiti.org/IL. 

SAINT MARY CHURCH - GRIFFITH 

Thursday, February 06, 2020 
02:00 pm - 06:30 pm 

SAINT MARY CHURCH - GRIFFITH HILDEBRANDT HALL 
525 N BROAD ST, GRIFFITH, IN 46319 

 
Thank you and we hope to see you! 

Remember: 

1 blood donation can save up to 3 lives 
 


